
2/25/22

Dear Parents,

February was a busy month.  The Anatomy & Physiology students dissected sheep hearts; Mrs.
Crittenden’s students held debates as they finished their study of Aristotle’s Art of Rhetoric; juniors took
their practice SAT test; some students attended a ballet and two plays downtown at the Performing Arts
Complex; Algebra II students learned the rules of perfect square trinomials; European history students
learned about an earlier pandemic in Western Civilization, the Black Death; and all science students
wrote a five-paragraph essay on how science improved the lives of women according to a radio speech
by Amelia Earhart in 1935.  We have 57 more days of school!  Not that anyone’s counting.

The Sock Hop is a couple weeks away, Friday, March 11.  This event is always a fun, family evening.
Please email Heather Davenport at heatherpacs@addenbrooke.org with any questions you may have.

The senior capstone project is well underway. Seniors will be presenting their essays at Lakewood
Vineyard. We will let you know the schedule ahead of time so you may attend.  The prompt this year is
“What are the hallmarks of effective leadership?” The first deadline is Monday when the annotated
bibliographies are due.

Parent/Teacher conferences will be held in-person, open house style, Tuesday, March 15 and
Wednesday, March 16, from 4-8 p.m. both nights.  Our choirs have been diligently practicing for the 20th
Century concert to be held Thursday, March 17, at 6:30 p.m.  Lastly, below are several fliers that came
from the district this week with information regarding activities and summer jobs that may be of interest.
Enjoy your weekend.

Respectfully,
Cindy Lamgo

Upcoming Calendar of Events:

March 1, Colorado Christian University visit

March 11, Sock Hop

March 15 and 16, Parent Teacher Conferences,  4-8 p.m.

March 17, 20th Century Choral Concert, Southwest Community Church, 6:30 p.m.

March 21-25,  Spring Break

April 1, Shorts return to dress code

April 7, Career Day

April 8, MCR #4
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